
 
Minutes from GVHT Meeting  
Monday 16th March 2020 
Shirely's house 7.30pm 
 
Apologies- Rob Freeland, Elaine MacMillan 
Present- Gary McGregor (chair) Brian Hill (treasurer) Laura Edmonds (secretary) 
Sarah Ramsay, Shirley Evatt, Lee Robertson 
 
Agenda not completely followed as importance of corona virus and the current impact 
to the hall and the up and coming events and bookings. 
 
Main concern wedding booking in April, Elaine to contact and can reschedule or will 
offer full refund. 
Await for further news before contacting July/Aug wedding bookings. 
Regular users can contact and cancel any bookings. 
Elaine to keep us updated of all the cancellations as and when they come in. 
 
Key safe-waiting for date and time to fit it 
 
Heating bills have increased considerably, Dave Ramsay has the heating app, Lee will 
liaise with Dave to understand how it works and start to monitor consumption and 
liaise with Elaine who also has the heating app. 
 
wedding charges- carried forward 
 
Treasurers report- servicing fire extinguishers £192, Gas bill £826 
current account £4272- but refunds will need to be made to cancelled bookings. 
Reserve account £10000 
 
Brian- to calculate on going monthly costs to run hall with no income coming in. 
Gary to investigate if there are contingency funds available possibly from community 
council. 
 
Huge thanks to those who made it along to the village hall spring clean, it made a huge 
difference, jobs included, sanding, painting, clearing drains, cutting back and weeding, 
front slabs, kitchen tidy. 
 
possible suggestion to get a motion senor for mens urinals to stop the system filling and 
water running constantly. 
 
suggestion of kitchen inventory in the future. 
 
proposed date of next meeting 25th May 2020- will depend on current climate and 
possibly to be held remotely. 
 


